January 2018

It's hard to grasp that another year has come and gone already. We've
been married almost 47 years (in August), in ministry 42 years (310f
those years in missions), and are praying for many more years of both!
We are extremely thankful for all of you being faithful in praying for us
and in supporting our work. We sure can't do without y’all and your
ministry in our lives!

A major part of your ministry is praying for the people we work with, so
we ask y’all to pray for the church in Neuhofen, Germany. Once a
month there’s a community gathering where pastors and priests from
various churches in the surrounding area take turns giving the
message to folks from the villages of Altrip, Kohlhof, Limburgerhof,
Otterstadt, Waldsee, as well as Neuhofen. Later this month the pastor
from Neuhofen will deliver a message from the Scriptures. Please pray
that those attending will open their minds and hearts to the truth of the
Gospel.

Please pray, too, for Germany’s Conference for Christian Business
Leaders. Our friend, Jorg, has a heart for encouraging and helping
these leaders to implement Christian principles into their companies;
helping them to deal with workplace problems, and advising
entrepreneurs how to launch a new business venture. Just as in the
States, this is an area where Christians can and should really make a
positive impact.

Also, please pray for Fred as he will be teaching another course at the

seminary in Ukraine. Pray for safety in travel for each professor and
student, as the war is ongoing there.

And pray for us as we're still not sure whether the ministry opportunity
in Poland is a “go” or not.

Appreciating your part in our lives,

Fred & Linda McRae
FiImcrae71@gmail.com

Donations for this ministry may be made online at www.globaloutreach.org
By mail. Global Qutreach, PO Box 1 Tupelo, MS 38802




